
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
You will have seen in the club grids that we intend to start Pyjama Drama club next week on 
Wednesdays starting 15th September, running from 3.15-4.15pm, for Years 1 and 2 children, 
until Wednesday 1st December as long as numbers allow.  This club is run by Jane Liddiatt.  
It has a maximum of 16 places.  We shall offer on a first come first served basis with a 
numbered waiting list.  This is what she says about it: 
 
In our Pyjama Drama Sunbeams Club, with the help of the ‘Pyjama Drama tool box’, helps 
children create and shape their own stories by exploring and developing with simple 
explorative tools such as hot seating, role on the wall, freeze frame and much more.   
Activities develop key social skills such as confidence, co-operation and help with creative 
writing, storytelling, learning to evaluate their work and learning how to use questioning 
techniques, along with lots of drama games and lots and lots of fun!   
 
Pyjama Drama encourages participation where the emphasis is on imagination and role play 
(not performance) in both real and imaginary worlds, sparking their interest in the world in 
which they live.   
 
There will be a charge per child of £3.50 per week totalling £35 payable to Pyjama Drama via 
School Money.   
 


